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Notice: Transition to paperless user manuals 

Dear customer, we hope this message finds you well. Thank you for your continued 

support of Canon ANELVA. 

As part of our push toward protecting the environment, we are now providing user 

manuals in CD-ROM format as standard.  

In line with this, user manuals for manufacturing equipment will be transitioned 

gradually, starting with orders for 2025.  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we commit to becoming 

paperless and contribute to reducing environmental impact.  

If you would still like to receive a printed user manual, please contact our sales 

representative. 

We look forward to continuing to support your business. 

Best regards. 

 


